WESYP 2023 congress report

From September 15th to 17" 2023, the IEEE Student Branch at EPFL in Lausanne,
Switzerland, hosted the WESYP — Western Europe Student and Young Professional
congress. The Switzerland Young Professional Activity Group prepared a rich program.
On the first day, Professor Ali H. Sayed, |IEEE Fellow and EPFL Dean, welcomed the
participants and opened the IEEE experience session, of students and young
professionals in Europe. On Saturday and Sunday AM, career workshops and
technical sessions attracted great interest from the participants. The Women in
Engineering (WIE) workshops were particularly appreciated. Our sponsors presented
their technical field of expertise and had a booth to establish contact. The participant’s
poster session showcased a wide variety of projects and concluded by a vote for the
best entry. Ample time was available for the preferred activity: networking! The Student
Branch was fully engaged to provide coffee breaks, the gala dinner, and a dinner with
mostly Swiss specialties. A short city tour of Lausanne on Saturday late afternoon
offered a glimpse on the history and lifestyle of this international small town
overlooking Lake Geneva. If you missed this event, you should join SYP 2024

congress in Grenoble!









